
NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

YCCC RFQ Ad Sanford Classroom BREM 3001 

The .York County Community College (YCCC) wishes to procure 

architectural/engineering services for the  three-classroom interior renovations at 

YCCC campus in Sanford, Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on 

October 5, 2018 at YCCC, 112 College Drive, Wells, Maine 04090, Attn: Samuel 

T. Ellis, Dean of Finance and Administration. 

 

Services will include design of 3 new classrooms and associated spaces in our 

Sanford Instructional Site.  

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed Notice to Architects and 

Engineers on the BGS website: 

http://www.maine.gov/bgs/constrpublic/prof_services/RFQ_profs.htm 

 

Bureau of General Services, 77 State House Station, Augusta, Maine 04333, 207-

624-7360. 

 


